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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be advised: due to the fact that Sanders community is such a small

community, Board members of the Puerco Valley Fire District may be seen in

public in groups of 2 or more, such as the grocery store, community events, and

church events. Pursuant to Arizona law, a quorum (3 or more members) of the

Fire Board may conduct business of the Fire District.

Therefore, pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to all members of

the general public that a possible quorum of members of the Governing Board of

Puerco Valley Fire District, when in attendance at open public events, SHALL

NOT discuss, propose, deliberate or take any legal action relating to District

matters. Board discussion and/or action regarding District matters will only take

place at a duly-noticed public meeting of the Puerco Valley Fire Board.

Thank you.

 


